
 The following motion was approved by electronic vote on November 20, 2022.  This 
 electronic vote is consistent with Prospect Park Association's (PPA) new bylaws, 
 approved 8-22-22 (see "Written Action Without a Meeting"). 

 Proposed Motion:  Add Prospect Park Association to  SECIA's letter requesting the Mayor and 
 Minneapolis City Council increase neighborhood organization "base funding" from $10,000 to $25,000 
 in order "to support the long-term viability of our neighborhood organizations and ensure the 
 successful achievement of Neighborhoods 2020 program goals." SECIA's letter in full was attached to 
 the email you received. 

 Background  :  PPA's Board of Directors has approved  similar motions in the past. In fact, the 
 City increased neighborhood organization "base funding" by $5,000 each year in 2021 & 2022. 
 If the City does not increase base funding for 2023 during the City of Minneapolis 2023 budget 
 process, our base funding will decrease by $10,000 to only $10,000. 
 (  Document:  “  Neighborhood Funding Letter to Council  - 11.21.22”) 

 Aye —11: Lynn Von Kroff, David Frank, Susan Larson-Fleming,  Reed Coffin, Jane Stockman, 
 Eric Amel, Dan Cross, Jerry Stein, Jeff Barnhart, Amy Kaminsky, Laura Preus 

 Nay—0. Abstained—1: Britt Howell.. Motion passes. 
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